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Important information regarding the PMC (Parents Matching Convocation) in 2019 

 
Dear Blessed Families, 
 
After evaluating the Parents Matching Convocation last year, we decided to drop the PMC this year and 
instead combine this workshop with the Blessing Preparation workshop. We have found that workshops, 
where both candidates and their parents participate together, have been more successful, and the family 
can then begin preparing for matching and blessing with a common understanding. 
 

 



 

 

 
We would therefore like to invite the parents to attend the upcoming Blessing Preparation workshop 
which will take place 28th – 31st March in Camberg, Germany. At this workshop we will have some 
common sessions for both parents and candidates, which will offer a deeper understanding of the blessing 
and matching process. We will also have sessions where we will split into two groups – candidates and 
parents. In the parent group we will give a deeper explanation of the role of parents in the matching 
process, and an opportunity for sharing and discussion on a personal level together with matching 
supporters. 
 

 
 
During the Blessing WS we will have time for parents to share and discuss matching profiles together 
with matching supporters. 
 
In addition to attending this workshop, we also plan to begin holding regular webinars for parents, in 
order to give basic education and support in matching their children. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the PMC feel free to get in touch with Jane Toreson at 
janetoresen.bfd@ gmail,com. 
 
Orlande Schenk Jane Toreson 
 
BFD Director Europe Coordinator of the Matching Supporters 
 
familyfedihq,org/2018/06/europe-parents-matching-convocation/ 
 
 
 
 


